
 

   

 

Motions Arising from Committees and Boards 

 

To:   Council  

From:   Committee of the Whole - Budget 

Date:    November 26, 2024  

Subject: 2025 Proposed User Fees and Charges, 2024-183 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Please be advised at the Committee of the Whole - Budget meeting held on October 16, 

2024, the Committee adopted the following resolution for Council’s consideration and 

approval:  

 

Moved By:   Councillor M. Aquilina 

Seconded By:  Councillor D. Elliott 

  

That the Committee of the Whole recommend to Council: 

That Corporate Services Department Report 2024-183 BE RECEIVED; 

That the 2025 Proposed User Fees and Charges schedules attached as Appendices A 

to P of Corporate Services Report 2024-183 BE APPROVED; and 

That the draft by-law attached as Appendix Q of Corporate Services Report 2024-183 

be brought forward to Council for consideration. 

 

Carried 

 

https://pub-portcolborne.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=d24c5f08-f6cd-4b14-be13-c5a6ef0e031a&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=13&Tab=attachments

